
 
Dear Members, 
 

DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS 2019 
 

These regulations are being changed and in order for Bexley U3A to 
comply with the new regulations, we are now required to ask you to tick 
one of the following statements:- 
 
       I agree that U3A Bexley can store my contact details for  
       membership record purposes only. 
 
       I do not agree. 
 
Name…………………………………………….. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………… 
 
 
Date……………………………………………… 
 
Membership number………………………….. 
 
We need a paper copy of this Data form for our records. (If you can’t 
print a paper copy please contact either Doug West or Nino 
Parascandolo). Please tick the appropriate box, sign and print your 

name, quote your membership number and return this form to; Doug 
West, 33 Dorcis Avenue, Bexleyheath, DA7 4RL 
 
WE WOULD LIKE TO STRESS THAT THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT.  

Please return this form with your renewal form. 
 
If you do NOT return this form or send an email confirming your 
agreement then unfortunately we will not be able to hold your contact 
details on file and therefore you may miss important messages including 
newsletters and AGM papers. 
 
Thank You for your attention to this matter. 
Sandra Goulding 
Chairman 


